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Welcome to all the students and parents of Year 6B for the
2023–2024 school year. I am Ms. Dimple, the Key Stage 2
Coordinator and also the Year 6B teacher for this year. It is
a great honor for me to see you all back at  school and to
be able to teach and guide your children to achieve their
goals. As we work together during the year, I look forward
to your continued support and cooperation to ensure the
success of your child throughout the school year.                        

Notices: 
The bell rings at 7:55. Please arrive

on time.
Healthy foods are important for

children's brain development and
energy levels. Please provide

healthy snacks and lunches daily.
PE and swimming will start this

week. The children will be updated
on their schedule.

Extracurricular activities will start
next week.

  

What happened this week

The children watched a video on how to
build a 3D Hologram Box and wrote their

instructions as they watched. They 
 collected all the materials they needed to

build their project and finalised their
instructions in their notebooks. In literacy,
they created a PowerPoint slide about the
things or places that have had an impact

on their lives. They presented their work in
class, showcasing their skills in speaking.



More from this week!!!

High-frequency word spelling tests
were completed, and they worked on

their cursive writing in their
notebooks.

The children did some mental math on
addition and subtraction. They  worked
on their measuring skills when creating
their 3D Hologram Box and lots of fun

was had creating their symmetrical
name monsters.

The children were engaged in a writing project
where they practised using connectives,

punctuation, and paragraph construction. They
performed peer evaluations of their work to get
experience identifying mistakes and providing

corrections to each other. 

Relaxing and reading in the library.


